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Dear Colleague        Dated: 27/11/2024 

 

Following on from our previous communications regarding the review and updating of the question 
bank, assessment strategy, centre compliance document and all associated documents, we felt it 
appropriate to bring your attention to other changes within the updated approach from HAUC TAG 
and all Awarding Organisations (AO’s).  

In addition to several meetings over the past year or so between HAUC and the AO’s, we have also 
now created EQA Standardisation meetings which involve EQA representatives from all AO’s and 
HAUC TAG. 

The primary purpose of these Quarterly meetings is to ensure we have a standardised approach to 
the way we review and assess training centres, their facilities and capabilities to deliver Streetworks 
training in line with the assessment strategy and centre compliance document requirements. 

These meetings have allowed us to approach the updating of all criteria and documents differently to 
how we have in the past and has ensured we have full agreement and alignment across all approved 
AO’s within the UK, meaning all centres will have to adhere to the same levels of scrutiny and 
assessment regardless of which AO they are approved under. 

These meetings are set to continue for the foreseeable future and will enable us to monitor and 
assess the changes once they go live next month and also to make any updates that may be required 
to ensure they remain current. All changes will be notified to centres appropriately. 

As per our previous communication dated 1st November 2024, from the 2nd January 2025 all training 
centres will be expected to comply with the new requirements and will be subject to audit against 
those requirements from that date.  

To further help us to identify any issues or concerns with the updated documents, If anyone has any 
feedback regarding any of the changes they would like to raise, please use the latest version of the 
HAUC UK NRSWA Assessment Comment Form V2.0 24. This should have been sent to you already but 
failing that reach out to your AO directly for a copy. 

 

Kind regards  

Mark Playforth  
Utilities Chair 
 

David Capon  
Highways chair 


